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OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

May 10, 2014

AASHE STARS Steering Committee
1526 Wynkoop Street, Suite 100
Denver, CO 80202

Dear STARS Steering Committee:

On behalf of the University of Nebraska at Omaha (UNO), I am pleased to provide this
Sustainability Tracking, Assessment & Rating System (STARS) report. I affirm that it is accurate
to the best of my knowledge.

Sustainability was identified as one of UNQ’s five campus priorities when charting a clear vision
for 2020. STARS has been a valuable assessment tool for benchmarking past and current efforts
and will be helpful as we establish and track our future sustainability goals.

The establishment of a Center for Urban Sustainability demonstrates our commitment to be a
leader in addressing complex real-world urban issues of sustainability through education, research,
and our community. We are proud to be Nebraska’s first AASHE campus and look forward to
helping our stakeholders strive towards a more sustainable future.

Sincerely,
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